Dear School Nursing team
 
InHealth Audiology who currently assess  Children’s hearing between the ages of 8 months to 16 years in full time education and 8 months to 19 years in children with special educational needs in the catchment area of Southampton City and West Hampshire CCG have created a webpage with a self- referral form so that parents/guardians/professionals can refer children to the Paediatric Audiology Service if there are concerns about hearing. One of the reasons for this is due to Children in the West Hampshire CCG no longer having hearing tests performed as part of their School Screen and the other reason is because of the current COVID situation were parents may not be able to make relevant appointments to get their child referred to us. 
 
The website page can be accessed here: https://www.inhealthgroup.com/service/paediatric-audiology/
 
Please can you disseminate to all appropriate professionals,  and information sites for parents that you are aware of. 

